
 

New PIT Weekly Update: Surface parking progress 
relocates safety, mobile medical partners 
  
As progress continues on the surface parking lots for the new terminal, team members 
and partners working in jobsite trailers have relocated. The Safety Team and Mobile 
Medical Services have moved into temporary offices on the first level of the new PIT 
terminal.  
  
The Safety Team, which is a partnership between the ACAA and our construction 
teams, provides safety oversight on PIT’s modernization project, including developing 
the safety plan, administering safety regulations, overseeing the site’s health and 
wellness programming and providing safety orientations. Mobile Medical Services 
provides first aid and medical testing, among other tasks.   
  
“Our safety culture out here on the program is really all based around people – it's 
people first,” said EVP and CDO Paul Hoback. Project safety rates consistently exceed 
industry averages, a testament to the success of our people-first safety culture and the 
partnerships that support it.  
  
The ACAA’s safety program is unique because it includes the Occupational Safety and 
Health Administration (OSHA) as an integral partner, encouraging cooperation among 
all modernization stakeholders and supporting a safe environment for all project 
workers. Our partnership with OSHA is the first of its kind in western Pennsylvania.  
  
“There’s no other [project] owner that has a partnership with OSHA,” said Hoback, “we 
invite them out on the site all the time.”  
  
The Safety Team, which also provides visitor safety orientations, visitor personal 
protective equipment (PPE) and tour and site walk escorts, is now located just inside 
the north entrance vestibule on the first level of the new PIT terminal. 
 


